
To: Princeton City Council

From: Chief Todd Frederick

Date: 01-08-2024

Regarding: Purchase new Suppressors and Equipment (Replacement), Capital Improvements request 2024

The Princeton Police Department has currently budgeted $3,700 for the replacement parts of our duty rifles and 
the added suppressors through the 2024 Capital Improvements Program.  

We are asking for City Council approval to purchase the suppressors and the misc. parts to finish the project for 
the Princeton Police Department.  The project will be under the budgeted CIP of 3,700.00 by approximately 5
%.

A motion to approve and continue with the purchase of the equipment is recommended.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask. Thank you.


